
Town of Menomonie 

Special Meeting 

Wednesday September 2, 2020 at 9:00 AM 

 

Called to Order by Chairman Bammert – Present Ed Hartung, Kent Jackson and Frank 

Bammert. 

Public Present Mark Nelson 

Presentation was given by Menomonie Disposal by representative Carrie and Travis. This 

entailed costs for the town to be their own responsible unit for garbage and recyclables. A ten 

year and five-year program was presented. 

Dunn County Solid Waste is closing their facilities January 1st 2021 in which the board had to 

make following decisions. Dunn County Solid Waste needed decisions by the participating 

units by closing Wednesday 09/02/2020. 

Motion by Ed, seconded by Kent to have the Town of Menomonie become their own 

responsible unit for garbage and recyclables in 2021. Motion Carried. 

Motion by Ed, seconded by Kent to not join DCSW non recyclables program. Motion Carried. 

Motion by Kent, seconded by Ed to close our leaf and brush site except for the Town of 

Menomonie residents in 2021. Motion carried. 

The Board will have a special information meeting for the public in reference to our 

recyclables and garbage on Monday September 28 at 7:00 pm. Notices will be sent out to the 

residents on this special meeting. 

Meeting Adjourned at 11:05am 

 

Minutes submitted by Chairman Bammert 

 


